## Dear Brian:

Thank you so much for your recent contribution to the Let Us Breathe Fund at North Star Fund. Your gift of \$415.04 means a great deal to all of been been been been been been supported by the star of the star of

The Let Us Breathe Fund supports Black-led and allied organizing for just policing, safer communities, and racial justice. Thousands have taken to the streets to demand that America protect and value Black lives and put an end to "broken windows" policing. Through the Let Us Breathe Fund, you are helping move resources strategically-right now-so that organizers on the ground can keep up the momentum that the moment calls for, and achieve deeper policy, political and cultural change.

We feel fortunate to have you as a partner in our efforts to bring about real change where it's needed most.

Thank you for joining us in advancing the movement for racial justice, on policing issues, and so much more.